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From: Harry Richardson
To: Urban Design Comments
Subject: No jail!
Date: Wednesday, December 14, 2022 3:50:25 PM

To: Urban Design Commission,
Regarding Item 2
How can we be approving this without the county having approved a final plan, or a way to 
pay for it? This seems to not be a timely proposal to come before the board.
Also on a more basic level, I don't support the county spending this money on a new jail, 
funds should be used instead to reduce the number of people in jail, like the new Madison 
Cares program. Thank you for your consideration of this important issue.
Sincerely Yours,
-Harry Richardson
456 N Few St
Madison, Wisconsin
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